
 

  

 

PARKS & TRAILS ALERT 
 

 
August 12, 2024 

      
Construction Notice – Wildwood Community Park 

Construction of a culvert extension and maintenance access road in Wildwood Community Park is 
scheduled for August 15, 2024, to August 30, 2024. A section of trail will be closed to the public during 
this time to ensure everyone’s safety. Please be cautious and alert to construction activities and follow 
the posted detour signs to access Wildwood Community Park and Lighthouse Country Regional Trail.  
 
 

 
 

For more information, please contact: 
 Parks Services 
 Regional District of Nanaimo 

 
1-888-828-2069 

 rdnparks@rdn.bc.ca 
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